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This Week in Room 18… 


Reading— This week we had another reader’s theater book.  The book was called Baby Animals.  We discussed commas, periods and exclamation marks.  We also worked on reading and spelling the words come, good, what, here and see.  We also did the letter Ii this week.  


Math—We worked on building shapes from other shapes and categorizing objects.  We also continue to work on teen numbers.  


Writing---We began to write a pattern book together as a class. Our topic is the fair.  It’s fun to hear about their favorite parts of going the the fair.  


Science---We began our unit on Kindergarten in Motion.  We discussed motion or movements we use while playing on the playground.  We drew and labeled the motions.  We considered questions about movement. 


Thank you to the parent helpers this week.  We appreciate your time!








Helper of the Week


John Daniel was the helper this week.  





Things to think about…





Mid-Year Benchmarks—The students will be involved in mid-year benchmarking over the next few weeks.  Scores will be sent home once all testing is completed.  Watch for report cards to come home on January 25th..  If you haven’t already, please sign and return the report card envelopes.  (The progress reports were sent home before break in the envelopes.)





Shoes—Many students are forgetting to bring shoes to school and end up wearing their winter boots all day.  Please feel free to leave shoes at school.  If you have a pair of shoes you’d like your child to leave at school, your child can place them in their cubby or on their coat hook.  





Counting to 100! --- So far we have 14 friends who can count to 100!  Way to go, kids.  Keep practicing if your child is not quite there.  Our 100th day of school is fast approaching. Let’s see if all friends can get there!






























